
 
 
  

 
 

December 17, 2020 

Dear Families:  

As we near the start of our Winter Break, I want to reach out to you to share some information from Fraser 
Health, as well as to extend my gratitude and very best to you and your children over the holiday season.  

The Fraser Health Authority has asked school districts in the region to share with families the attached 
letter regarding school exposure notifications and current public health orders over the holidays. They will 
keep sending letters over the break regarding school exposure notifications. We are committed to 
continuing to work closely with them: sharing information to support contact tracing, as well as getting 
information out to families on their behalf. W


